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Legislative Republicans Advance Middle Class Tax Cut 

Family making $70,000 a year would receive a $300 tax cut 
 

Madison, WI – Senator Duey Stroebel (R-Cedarburg) released the following statement following 

Governor Evers’ State of the State Address: 

 

I was pleased to join Senator Marklein and Senator Kooyenga to advocate for the middle class 

tax cut.  Wisconsin families work hard and thanks to the reforms of the last eight years we are 

able to again return more of their hard earned money.  A middle class family making $70,000 a 

year would have an additional $300 in their pockets if this bill becomes law. 

Wisconsin is projected to enter the next state budget with a $2.4 billion surplus because of our 

hard working citizens and the successful business climate created by an accountable state 

government the last eight years.  The $8 billion in past tax cuts in combination with bold 

government reforms like Act 10 and the repeal of prevailing wage have paved the way for this 

surplus and Wisconsin’s middle class families deserve to keep more of their money.   
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